



Dear Community Member,

The Youth Orchestra of Bucks County's 30th season is about to begin. During these challenging times YOBC continues to deliver the gift of music to our students but our students need YOUR support. This fall we are excited to present a variety of virtual programs to our students to allow our mission of delivering the experience of music to our students while keeping them safe. This coming spring, we plan to return to our regular performing season highlighted by our 30th Anniversary Concert in May of 2021. We hope you will consider the opportunity, through sponsorship, to support young musicians from Bucks County and the surrounding communities.

YOBC Board of Directors

Paul Clough, President

Liz Bywater, PhD

Alexander T. Godun

Terri Grace

Joe Hochreiter, VP Development

Jacqui King
Potter Earle

Joe Erckert

Steve Kyle, Coordinator, Students-In-Concert

Elliot Kolodny

Robert Loughran, YOBC Artistic

Directoi

Steven B. Sweetsir, YOBC Assistant

Music Director

Charles Walker

Fred Powell, YOBC Board Treasurer

Andrew States

Erica Cherry, YOBC Executive

Director

Colleen Sweetsir, Ex-Officio

Information about our sponsors will reach over 78,000 households this year through our website, our fall virtual programs, our spring concerts, annual benefit, community events, and special recognition of all sponsors to be provided in a Sunday edition, half-page advertisement in The Bucks County Courier Times and The Intelligencer newspapers.

YOBC exists to create opportunities for young musicians to achieve artistic excellence through enriching classical music experiences. Bucks County and the surrounding region is special because of our commitment to the arts. Musical opportunities are proven to have academic and social benefits, including confidence, a sense of community, commitment, and teamwork.

Each season at YOBC, our tuition covers just a portion of our costs and as such we are reliant on sponsorships and donations from organizations like yours. Sponsorships and donations provide scholarships and fund community outreach programs. Due to the current economic conditions created by COVID19, a much larger percentage of our students needed financial assistance this year and we did NOT say NO. All students who applied for scholarships were assisted.

Please consider supporting the youth of Bucks County by giving them continued access to these music education programs. Your support will give your company valuable exposure and build community goodwill.

Levels and benefits of sponsorship are detailed in the enclosed document. For more information about these opportunities, please contact Jane E. Ward

development.yobc@gmail.com or myself at 267-689-7266 or

<u>assistdevel.yobc@gmail.com</u>. Thank you for stepping up to be a leader in the community we are building together.

Sincerely,

T. 1 . D

Vickie Brunozzi

Development Assistant

Youth Orchestra of Bucks County

 $\underline{assist devel.yobc@gmail.com}$

267-689-7266 www.yobc.org